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Headline! News! 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Thank you all those who came to our Harvest Festival today. It was a lovely start to the day followed by our Iris class stay and 
play.  
 
Thank you to for all the food donated too. Home Start were thrilled with the donations which will be given out as early as today 
and some of the lovely boxes of chocolates will be used in Christmas Hampers. We may reach out for luxury items again later 
next term to help with the hampers for families around the area.  
 
On Wednesday I had the pleasure of driving four young ladies to participate in a football competition at KBA. Although I 
couldn’t stay (I was teaching in Y6 that afternoon), their excitement was energising. On the return visit, they were full of chatter 
about how well they played and were complimenting the stronger teams. Those four and the other children, which Miss Pallett 
took, demonstrated the school values in everything they said and every way they played.  
 
Next week, we have our open mornings and I am looking forward to showing our potential parents just how marvellous our 
school but especially our children are.  
 
Have a great weekend,  
 

Best wishes,  
Mrs Bodman-Knight 

 STARS OF THE WEEK 
 
There are no stars this week due to Harvest Festival.  
 
All parents are welcome at all of our Starts assemblies every 
Friday at 9am.  
 

 

Safeguarding is the top priority at Hall Meadow 
The school designate leads are:  
Mrs Bodman-Knight 
Miss Letts 
Mrs Ricotta 
 
If you have any concerns, please do speak to a lead.  
 
To ensure our children stay safe in school, please only use the 
main gate for collection, late arrival and dropping things off 

during the school day.  

Collection from 
afterschool clubs 

From 9th October parents will need to walk through the 
pedestrian gates to collect children from clubs. This is to 
prevent staff getting blocked in the car park as well as 
making it safer for children to walk in and out of school.  
All 3 gates are open until 4:45pm so there is plenty of 
parking nearby.  
Thank you for cooperation with this.  
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Phonics @ Hall Meadow. 
9:00-10:15am 

Come to our parents meeting to find out how we teach your 
child to read at Hall Meadow using Read Write Inc. phonics. 

  
You have the unique opportunity to watch your child in 
their phonics group and then speak to Miss Pyper (Read 
Write Inc Lead) regarding how you can help your child at 
home.  
  

8th November 2023 - Iris Class 
22nd November 2023 - Demeter Class 

29th November 2023 - Apollo Class 
 

 
 
 

 

A Halloween disco will take place on Thursday 19th October with 
optional fancy dress. 

KS1 (Reception, Years 1 & 2) from 4:45pm – 6:00pm. 
KS2 (Years 3, 4, 5 & 6) from 6.15pm – 7.30pm 

Included in the ticket price, each child will receive a slice of cheese 
and tomato pizza and carrot sticks.  There will also be a tuck shop, 
where children can purchase sweets, chocolate and crisps for 50p 
each.  Please send your child with no more than £1.50 to spend at 

the tuck shop.  Water and squash will also be provided, along with a 
sweet treat at the end of the disco. 

A stall will be set up outside for the children to purchase glow items 
on their way in with prices ranging from 50p - £1.50. 

Tickets cost £5.50 per child. Please purchase your tickets by the 
end of Monday 16th October via the following link:  

 
You will be asked to complete information regarding emergency 

contacts, medical conditions & allergy details when purchasing your 
ticket. 

 
Hall Meadow 

Twitter - @primary_hall 
Facebook – HallMeadowPrimarySchool  

Instagram - @hallmeadowps 
 

InMat 
Twitter -@InMAT_ 

Instagram - @Inmat_inspire 

Social Media – Post of the week from 
Poseidon:  
Harvest Live! Today Poseidon took part in harvest live with 

NFU. We learnt how ingredients for a chicken curry are 

harvested and grown. We even got to watch the birth of a baby 

calf live! 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
             

             

DATES FOR DIARY! 

October 
PACT Halloween Disco – Thursday 19th October 
 
November 
Parents Evenings 14th/15th  
RWI Parent sessions 9am Iris 8th / Demeter 22nd / Apollo 29th 

KS2 Reading morning 20th November   
 

CLASS ASSEMBLIES: 
Ares – 28th November 
All class assemblies begin at 2:45pm.  


